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Issue Date: June 21th, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice C0586 is to inform you of the obsolescence of certain items and the associated product 
transition plan. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

Littelfuse is discontinuing the attached DC Contactors as part of a transition to a new product 

series. The updated series offers enhancements in design, quality, and supply chain reliability. 

For specific replacement recommendations, please refer to the attached cross-reference. 
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We will accept a last time buy until July 14th, 2025.  

The alternative replacement part is scheduled to be launched within the next 3 to 5 months. 

For inquiries regarding open order status and last-time-buy availability, please contact your 

local Customer Service Representative. Information on alternative part numbers can be found 

in the attached documentation. 

We are undertaking the integration of our DC contactor product portfolio and supply chain to 
optimize customer service delivery and reinforce long-term supply stability. 


